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No. 341, S.] [Published June 17, 1943. 

CHAPTER 320. 

AN ACT to amend 184.14 of the statutes, relating to validation 
of securities of public service corporations. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, j'epresented in senate and 
assembly, do enact as follows: 

184.14 of the statutes is amended to read: 
184.14 Securities issued 'x' 'I.' 'I.' by any such corporation, 

for the issuance of which a certificate should have been, but 
through excusable neglect or mistake was not, applied for, may 
be validated by the commission upon application of such corpo
ration, signed and verified by the president and secretary, and 
setting forth the information required by 'x' '.{, * section 
184.05 (1), and in addition thereto a concise statement of the 
reasons why such application was llot made at the time such 
securities were issued. If the commission shall find and de
termine that such failure to make application was due to excus
able neglect or mistake, and was not occasioned by any design 
to evade compliance with the law, and that such issue was other
wise in accordance with la,Y, the commission shall issue to the 
corporation a validating certificate. 

Approved June 16, 1943. 

No. 367, S.] [Published June 17, 1943. 

CHAPTER 321. 

AN ACT to amend 235.65 of the statutes, relating to the cor
rection of erroneous descriptions in conveyances. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented in senate and 
assembly, do enact as follows: 

235.65 of the statutes is amended to read: 
235.65 The circuit court of any county in which a convey

ance of real estate shall have been recorded may make an order 
correcting the description in such conveyances on proof being 
made to the satisfaction of the court that such conveyance con
tains an erroneous discription, not intended by the parties 
thereto; or when the description is ambiguous and does not 




